From: Shannon O'Hara Foundation info@shannonoharafoundation.org

Subject: SOF Newsletter - December 2019
Date: December 3, 2019 at 1:27 AM
To: info@shannonoharafoundation.org

Web Version | Update preferences | Unsubscribe

Forward

# Shannon O'Hara Foundation Newsletter

### Scholarship applications are due Jan. 10, 2020



We will be awarding at least one boy and one girl a \$2500 SOF scholarship again this year. Any Rochester HS senior who participated in Rochester youth hockey is eligible. Downlad the application today.

#### 2020 events

### Shannon Cup Girls Youth Hockey Tournament

Jan 24-26, 2020 Graham Arena Ages: 10A, 10B, 12B, 15A

### SOF HS Girls Hockey Night

Tue. Jan 28, 2020 Graham Arena Century vs. Faribault - 5:30pm Mayo vs. JM - 7:30pm

### **SOF Scholarship Night**

Thu. Jan. 30, 2020 Graham Arena Century vs. JM Girls - 5:30 Century vs. JM Boys - 7:15

### December 2019

2019 is drawing to a close, and our year-end fundriaser is underway. Many of you on this distribution list will be getting our donation appeal letter in the mail. If you do not receive a letter, it just means we haven't found you yet! If you would like to be a part of our mailing list, please send your mailing address to info@shannonoharafoundation.org and we'll get you added.

### **Giving Tuesday - Donate today**

Another donation option this year is today's #GivingTuesday fundraiser to donate via Facebook. Facebook for Good will be matching the first \$7 million in donations made today.

You will find our link here: Facebook Giving Tuesday

### **New Merchandise - Coming in January**



#### Like us on Facebook:



### **Donate Today!**



## For more info, visit our website:





At our upcoming January events, we will have new merchandise for sale. Plan to stop by Graham Arena for a new hockey hoodie, ladies fleece, or a Love Your Melon beanie.

If you are not familiar with LYM, it began with the simple idea of putting a hat on every child battling cancer in America. Not only will the SOF profit from hat sales, but 50% of LYM's net profit will fund charitable programming initiatives for children and families battling cancer.

Why do we continue to ask for your finanical support? We can see the fruits of your generosity continue to bloom.

In Shannon's name, we have distributed \$45,000 in scholarships to Rochester MN high school students looking to continue their education. Researchers have also accepted more than \$40,000 in grants from the SOF as we fulfill our mission to help in funding brain cancer research.

In 8 years, SOF has grown far beyond our expectations - we have raised a quarter million dollars! So let's keep rolling. At our current pace, \$1,000,000 is attainable. Hope abounds.

Wishing you and your loved ones a happy, healthy holiday season.

Best,

Jen O'Hara President, Shannon O'Hara Foundation info@shannonoharafoundation.org